
 
June 2025 

  

Dear parents/guardians, 

  

A consistent commitment to learning is at the core of growth and development. Simultaneously, 

it is important that summer be a time when we can all relax and rejuvenate. Knowing both of 

these things, it is important that students have consistent access to learning materials and 

opportunities for skills maintenance during the summer in order to reduce the potential for the 

“summer slide.” As a staff, we have reflected on our summer learning expectations and in an 

attempt to balance high interest for students with active participation. As we conclude the 

2024-20245 school year, we have worked to provide access to summer learning opportunities 

that will afford students the opportunity to meet with success on skills already instructed while 

also maintaining their skills in both math and ELA, but it is important to note that we also 

recognize the high value of social-emotional wellness as being critical to the development of our 

students. For these reasons, this summer’s experience will afford a variety of opportunities for 

students to demonstrate a commitment to maintaining their skills while also resting, relaxing, 

and having fun! 

 

 It is our hope that families will encourage participation in summer learning in a fashion that 

supports individual students’ interests. We strongly encourage students to participate in these 

meaningful summer learning experiences, which is why staff have worked so hard to identify 

opportunities that are of high relevance. Research continues to indicate that students who have 

access to and participate in meaningful learning experiences over the summer will start the 

school year off stronger and better prepared than those who do not.  The maintenance of a 

partnership between the school and home that encourages investment in a culture of learning is 

meaningful and powerful for everyone. 

  

All learning experiences, regardless of grade level or course, are aligned to age-appropriate 

curricular experiences with the overarching expectation being that all students are striving for 

excellence each day…even in the summer.  

  

The success of student participation requires a joint effort of encouragement from the district 

and the home, so students can return to school in August prepared to learn. Links to the 

appropriate grade band and content websites outlining these experiences can be found on the 

Allamuchy Township School District website [HERE] and through the Quick Links navigation 

bar on the left side of the landing page. 

  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at any time. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charles Seipp, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 

 

https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/site/default.aspx?PageID=2015

